                          The Evers & Co. December 2016 Real Estate Report
December area sales numbers were surprising. The DC publication, Urban Turf, reported that the December 2016 housing market had the highest recorded median price for the whole year and that “the December price point is 28% higher than the low of $320,000 following the housing crisis in December 2009.”

As for the close-in Metro area, MRIS statistics revealed that the District saw a 4.3 % increase in average price, while Montgomery County had a 4.9%  increase and Northern Virginia had a 4% increase. Since average price has been relatively flat all year, this was a significant increase, probably due to the very low supply in inventory which is expected to continue on into the spring and summer of 2017.

*Statistics for the close-in Metro area are taken from the Metropolitan Regional Information System for: Washington, D.C.; Montgomery County, Maryland; and Fairfax County, Arlington and Alexandria in Northern Virginia.

